F.No0.5-18020/24/2015-SBM
Government of India
Ministry of Drinking Water & Sanitation
Swachh Bharat Mission (Gramin) Division
12" Floor, ParyavaranBhavan
CGO Complex, Lodi Road,
New Delhi-110 003, the 30" May 2016

Ph: 011- 24363747, Fax: 24361062, Email: bala.g@nic.in
To

Principal Secretary/Secretary
in-charge of Rural Sanitation
All States/UTs

Subject: Postponement of “National Workshop on  Solid and Liquid Waste
Management (SLWM) - 2016 - regarding.

Sir,

Please refer to this Ministry's letter dated 18™ May 2016 regarding invitation to
participate in the “National Workshop on Solid and Liguid Waste Management (SLWM) on
10-11 June 2016 at Thiruvananthapuram, Kerala.

2. In this context, | am directed to inform that the National Workshop on Solid and
Liquid Waste Management has been postponed fo 15-16 July 2016 tentatively due to
administrative reasons.

Yours faithfully

T ek
(G. Balasubramanian)
Deputy Advisor (PHE), SBM(G)

Copy to:

1. Swachh Bharat Mission State Coordinators, All States/UTs

2. Ms. Soma Ghosh Moulik, Lead Water and Sanitation Specialist, World Bank.
3. Mr. JoepVerhagen, Sr. Water and Sanitation Specialist, WSP

4. Ms. Nitika Surie, Program Assistant, Water and Sanitation Program (WS),

World Bank
5. Sr. Technical Director, NIC, MDWS for uploading in the website.

Copy for information to :

PPS to Hon'ble Minister, DWS.

Sr. PPS to Secretary, MDWS

PS to Additional Secretary, MDWS
PS to Director (SBM-G)

IR



